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QSL Burdekin office unattended 

 

Due to staff training, the Burdekin office will be unattended from 

Wednesday 25 May and will re-open Monday 30 May.  

 

For any urgent enquiries, please contact QSL Direct on 1800 870 756. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

    

https://mailchi.mp/qsl/tuesday-grower-training-sessions-1347001?e=dc056442e8


  

 

 
   

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

    

 


